
In support of 1489 

District 18 

 

This bill is obviously necessary to protect girl’s sports. Boys are causing girls severe injuries, taking over 

their records, stealing their opportunities for scholarships, and demanding the right to be naked in the 

same locker room. We need to protect our college girls and girl’s sports by passing this bill.  
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